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       October 26, 2010 

 

 

 

Ald. Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Ald. Helding: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, October 21, 2010, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 50-10 (K0-064), Generator Replacement at Racine Radio Tower, and 

submits same for your approval. The following bids were received: 

 

 Contractor      Base Bid  Alt. 1 

 

 Great Lakes Electric     $43,950.00  $1,520.00 

 Magaw Electric Construction, Inc.   $55,331.00  $   955.00 

 Becker Electrical Group    $55,615.00  $1,355.00 

 Robert Bohm Electric Co., Inc.    $79,000.00  $3,200.00 

 

 This public works project was estimated at $35,000.00. It is recommended that the contract be 

awarded to Great Lakes Electric, Kenosha, WI, at their base bid price of $43,950.00. Funding to defray 

the cost of this public works project is available in Account 989.310.5040, Radio Tower Generator 

Replacement. 

 

  Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor John Dickert 

 Tom Friedel 

 Chief Kurt Wahlen 

 Jerry Scott  
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Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 
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